
 
 

Plymouth-Shiloh Local Schools 
FOOD SERVICE DEPARMENT 

400 Trux Street 
Plymouth  OH  44865 

419-687-8200  Ext. 22105 
 

        August 1, 2022 
Dear Parents / Guardians: 
 
Welcome to School Year 2022 – 2023 !! 
 
We have enjoyed serving all of our students lunch & breakfast at no cost to you for the past two 
years, but current guidelines from USDA do not allow us to serve free meals this school year.  
However, breakfast will continue to be free, but lunch will be charged according to your 
qualification:    Free 
    Reduced @ $0.40 
    Full Pay – Elementary @ $3.00 
                                 Full Pay – Middle/High @ $3.15 
 
Therefore, beginning this year, ALL Free & Reduced Meal Applications must be completed ASAP 
online by logging into payschoolscentral.com. or by going to the school website, clicking onto 

Parent Resources and scrolling to School Lunch Information. If you qualify, this is where you 
will fill out the School Fee Waiver that is necessary each school year and must be done before 
the end of the year. 
 
These forms are necessary for our records. Please take the time to completely fill them out so 
that you and your student do not miss out on something important. 
 
You can also add money to your student’s account by logging into payschoolscentral.com and 
following the instructions. Payschoolscentral.com is replacing payforit.net. 
 
We are looking forward to being trusted with your child’s nutritional needs !! 
 
         Thank you, 
 
         Justine Strohm 
         Food Service Director 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider 
 


